
 

 February 2021 

Principal’s Message 

 This past week the days are getting longer and the weather was get-

ting warmer which has been muchly appreciated! Hopefully, we have an 

early spring and plenty of sunshine on the horizon. 

 Congratulations to Rylee Moody!  He was recently offered one of the 

premier entrance awards, the Chancellor’s Scholarship-Circle of Honor at 

the University of Saskatchewan. This is a very prestigious scholarship that rec-

ognizes the “accomplishments and potential of exceptional individuals with 

high academic standing.”  We, at Perdue School, are extremely proud of 

Rylee and his academic accomplishments during his time here.  It is very well 

deserved.  Way to go Rylee! 

 Reminder that elementary report cards will be distributed on Friday, 

March 12th and Student Led Conference’s will take place on March 17th 

and 18th.  We look forward to connecting with everyone this month. 

 I would like to thank the SCC for their kind words and snacks that were 

supplied during Teacher Appreciation week in February!  The goodies were 

greatly appreciated by everyone! 

 Although this year has been “different” I would like to thank the parents 

who have texted me this year and shared their child’s successes since they 

have graduated from Perdue School.  It is always wonderful to hear that our 

former students are accomplishing their goals and that they are excelling in 

their chosen pathway!  To put it simply, it warms my heart to hear that our 

students are living out their dreams and accomplishing their goals!  So, 

thankyou for all of the positive messages.  They make my day! 

                                                                                 - Mr.C 

 

 



                            Easter Break 

                      April 2– April 9 

School resumes on April 12 Day 1 

 

 

 

ON THE LOOK OUT! 

We are on the look out for past grad 

group photos to replace the existing 

faded ones.  Looking for                 

1972-1995 

With the exception of 1974,1975 and 1971 

If you could spread the word and 

hopefully we can dig up some extra 

photos to replace the ones we have. 

If you or someone you know can help 

us out they can call the school and 

ask for Mrs. Fyson @ 306-237-4311 Virtual SCC Meeting 

March 4, 2021 @ 6:30pm 

If you are interested in attending the 

meeting please contact:                        

Denise McBee for the link 

denise.mcbee@sunwestsd.ca 

 

Student Led Conferences 

March  17 and 18 

 

Due to COVID student led conferences will 
look the same as they did in October. 

Teachers will be connecting with you via phone 
call. 

Watch your email for appointment times 

 Just a reminder due to 

COVID the only persons     

permitted into the school at 

this time are :                                                  

Students, Staff and PSSD Employees. 

 

Please call or knock on the door if you 

need assistance. 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

Please DO NOT drive in the bus 

lane or along the buses when   

picking up your child/children 
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